
 

Family Support 

Group of Children 

with Special 

Needs 
A safe space to support each other with a 

child with a special need and to share 

ideas, resources, and concerns. 

 

If you are interested in being a part of this 

group, please send an email to Donna 

Koerner, Disabilities and Transition 

Coordinator at dkoerner@psfc.org or call 

570 894-3272 ext. 152. 

 

 

 

 

Eugenia S. Eden 

Early Learning 

Center  

212 West Fourth 

Street 

East 

Stroudsburg, PA 

18301 

----------------------- 

The Mountain 

Center 

354 Memorial 

Boulevard 

Tobyhanna, PA 

18466 

 

We would like to hold our first 

meeting in January 2024. 

mailto:dkoerner@psfc.org

